Resotution

Interstate Mining Compact Commission

BE IT KNOWN THAT:

WHEREAS, throughout the years, the Interstate Mining Compact Commission has been
privileged to hear many excellent speakers at its meetings; and

WHEREAS, it is through these speakers that the Commission is able to keep abreast of new

developments, new policies, and new technology in the fields of mining and environmental
protection; and

WHEREAS, the Commission is most appreciative of the time and effort Dr. George Crozier
expended in the preparation and presentation of his remarks at the business luncheon on October
18, 2011 in conjunction with IMCC’s Mid-Year meeting in Point Clear, AL;

NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED:

That the Interstate Mining Compact Commission expresses its sincere gratitude to

Dr. George Crozier

Issued this 19™ day of October, 2011

ATTEST:

Executive Director




